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Robert Collinson

From: Raynolds, Marlo (EC) <marlo.raynolds@canada.ca>
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 1:.01 PM

To: Robert Collinson

Cc: Demerse, Clare (EC)

Subject: Robert - Checking in on Carbon Pricing in NWT
Hello Robert,

| am just returning from vacation and catching up on a number of files, one of which is carbon pricing in the NWT.

We trust that all is on track to have the pricing system in place for September 1" as previously indicated. As you know,
we provided the extension to September 1* to provide flexibility for your government’s decision making process.

However, we can not provide any further extensions. All other jurisdictions have pricing in place and it is only fair that
NWT foliow through on its commitment. Failure to complete the process will require us to put in place the Federal
backstop starting on September 1%, as we have done in a number of provinces. Our preference remains for NWT to put
in place its system so it has full control over the revenue.

Please do let me know when you have an update.

Best,
Marlo

Marlo Raynolds

Chief of Staff |Chef de cabinet
Minister's Office | Cabinet de la Ministre
Marlo.Raynolds@canada.ca

Tel. | Tél.: 819-938-3813

l *I Environment and Environnement et
Climate Change Canada  Changement climatique Canada
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